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                                                                                                                  ST Street     
                                                                                                                   Miami, 33101
                                                                                                                  +305-000-0000-2
                                                                                                                   Contact@studnetalliance.com
                                                                                                                   April 08, 2019

Eric Ramirez, Director Of Operations
Multi-Talent student Alliance
Eric@hotmail.com
555 SW 8th St. #503
Miami, FL 33199

Dear Student,
                      It is with great pleasure I am pleased to announce to you that your application to become a member of Multi-Talent student Alliance has been accepted. Congratulations on achieving this milestone in your Career. Your hard work during the entrance projects has proved that you are going to be a useful member of the team. 
                          Multi-Talent student Alliance is a non-profit student organization that is operating in various states of the US. The aim of this organization is to promote diversity in various walks of life by inspiring the student through educative measures. Our workshops and events have played a strong role in creating acceptance among the students regarding diversity and acceptance.  
                         You are selected for this membership on the basis of your activism in your campus regarding the rights of minorities and your participation in diversity march and its programs that take place each year. We hope that you will prove yourself as true-selected for this membership program through your hard work, creativity, out of the box thinking and passion.  
                          We are looking forward to having a meeting with you on the orientation session on 20-April, 2019 at 9 AM. Bring your all relevant documents, id card, its photocopy.
                        
                         We are looking forward to meeting you at the given time. Thank you for applying to our organization. By becoming a member of this team, you will get free job ads, through our organization. This opportunity will add great value to your CV.  Once again congratulations on becoming a member of our diverse organization. If you have any query, feel free to contact us on our helpline.

                                                                                                                     Sincerely,
                                                                                                                     Eric Ramirz
                                                                                                                     Director of operations. 
 
